
HB 1522 

This bill takes away the flexibility of school staff to help meet the needs of students who may need 

special accommodations to further their development and better meet physical needs that are 

important to provide an environment promoting education.  This bill is discriminatory, unnecessary and 

should be rejected.  

 


